
 

 
IN RESPONSE TO THE COVID -

19 PANDEMIC  

 

SCHOOL IS CLOSED FROM FRIDAY….. 
We have put a lot of thought into how best to support children’s learning in the event that school closes. We felt it 
was a good idea to be prepared and help you to keep your children busy.  
 
Your child will bring home a pack of tasks that the class teacher has organised. We will be informing parents who 
have kept children at home, that packs are available to be picked up. 
 
In addition to paper based activities, we will be providing a range of online activities focused on English and maths. 
You will already be familiar with most of these.  Our aim as that each day (or each few days) new tasks will be 
allocated for your child to complete. New tasks will be available from 9am each morning. Please check each day . 
Your child should come home with all of the necessary passwords for all online learning materials.  

Infants  
Please check each day for fresh activities. Some will be refreshed everyday , some every few days. 

 Each day a Mathletics task will be set for your child to complete. 

 Your children will have access to a range of reading books via Bug Club. These books are leveled in the same 
was as their regular reading books are and often backed up by comprehension tasks. The books available to 
your child will be kept topped up every few days. 

 Some children will have access to Times Tables Rock Stars. We intend to organise a class battle at some 
point. We can text this information to you to let you know when it start 

 

Juniors 
Please check each day for fresh activities. Some will be refreshed everyday , some every few days. 
Each day a Mathletics task will be set each day for you child to complete. 
 

 Each day a Mathletics task will be set for your child to complete 

 Your child will have a Spelling Shed task set regularly. 

 Children will have access to Times Tables Rock Stars. We intend to organise a class battle at some point. We 
can text this information to you to let you know when it starts. 

 Your child will have free access to Read Theory but this does not allow specific tasks to be set. They can 
therefore explore these themselves and carry out appropriate task. 

 
 
 
We will keep in touch via text and social media. Yesterday at approximately 2.15pm Mrs Pace sent a text out to all 
numbers in our text system. Please check if you received it. If you did not , please contact us. We may not have your 
number on file, or there may be a problem in our system. We can rectify this if we know who has not received the 
messages. 
Links to this letter will be sent out via text and social media for those who were not in school to receive this .  

 

Facebook – Hutton Henry CE Primary School – to keep up to date 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=like&id=9B8F3A90589769533A0F741F8F17E4F80259F470&FORM=IQFRBA


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


